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Bridgit Martin, Director of Multicultural 

Student Services, submitted a proposal to 

Great Lakes Community Investments, 

College Ready program to renew funding for 

the Start Right tutoring program at Oneida 

Nation High School.  

 

Kelsy Burke, Assistant Professor of 

Sociology, submitted a proposal for a 

American Association of University Women, 

American Fellowships Research Publication 

Grant for funding to publish her research. 

 

Ty Meidl, Associate Professor of 

Philosophy, submitted a proposal for the 

International Reading Assocation’s Elva 

Knight Research Grant program for funding 

for her research on reading.    
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NOTES FROM SARAH  
 

I hope everyone had an excellent, relaxing winter break and 

your semester is off to a great start.  Before we know it, it 

will be spring.  The final three months of 2013 were 

productive for grant seeking and 2014 is shaping up to be 

another great year.  I already have 13 faculty and staff 

members signed up for the 2014 Summer Grants Workshop 

and a variety of grant proposals in the works.  A few more 

things on the horizon for the Office of Grant Development: 

 The Undergraduate Research Forum (formerly 

Celebration of Student and Faculty/Staff 

Collaboration) will be held April, 1
st
 in the Mulva 

Studio, look for applications soon 

 I have begun planning a workshop focused on a 

specific federal funder.  If you have any requests 

please let me know.  

 I’m developing the second strategic plan for the 

Office based on the College’s strategic plan as well 

as my own goals and priorities.  Look for it on my 

website.   

 I will be hosting a meeting for regional grants 

professionals here in April.  I believe this will lead to 

and facilitate collaboration between our faculty and 

faculty at UWGB, Lawrence, and other area 

institutions.   
 

 

 

 

http://www.snc.edu/grants
https://www.snc.edu/multicultural/profiles/bridgit.martin.html
https://community.mygreatlakes.org/web/community/content/community/grants/collegeReadyGrant.html?navMenuItemSelected=collegeReadyGrant
https://community.mygreatlakes.org/web/community/content/community/grants/collegeReadyGrant.html?navMenuItemSelected=collegeReadyGrant
http://www.snc.edu/academics/faculty/kelsy.burke.html
http://www.aauw.org/what-we-do/educational-funding-and-awards/american-fellowships/
http://www.aauw.org/what-we-do/educational-funding-and-awards/american-fellowships/
http://www.aauw.org/what-we-do/educational-funding-and-awards/american-fellowships/
http://www.snc.edu/academics/faculty/tynisha.meidl.html
http://www.reading.org/resources/awardsandgrants/research_knight.aspx
http://www.reading.org/resources/awardsandgrants/research_knight.aspx


 

SUPERSTARS (continued from page one) 

Becky McKean, Assistant Professor of Geology, submitted a proposal to 

the American Philosophical Society’s Franklin Research Grant program 

for funding for travel to conduct research in Arizona.     

 

Karen Park, Assistant Professor of Religious Studies, submitted a 

proposal to the Louisville Institute’s Sabbatical Grant for Researchers 

program for her research on Marian devotional sites.  

 

Stephen Rupsch, Assistant Professor of Theatre Studies, received funding 

from the Greater Green Bay Community Foundation Fund for Greater 

Green Bay for Running North: The Green Bay Project collaborative 

theatre performances and workshops. 

 

Shan Bryan-Hanson, Curator of Art Galleries and Collections, received 

$6,000 from the National Endowment for the Humanities Preservation 

Assistance Grant for Smaller Institutions to conduct a preservation 

assessment of the College’s collections.   

 

Please congratulate your colleagues on their grant seeking activity.  Grant 

seeking is an important form of scholarship.  It enriches the campus as a 

whole and allows faculty and staff to do research and operate programs 

that would be impossible without external support.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING FUNDING 

OPPORTUNITIES 
Community Programs 

Greater Green Bay Community 

Foundation Funds for Greater Green Bay, 

due April, 1, offer funding for measurable 

strategies that make a positive impact on 

the quality of life for area residents in a 

variety of areas including arts and 

culture, education and learning, and 

health and human services.      
 

Money for Artists  

National Endowment for the Arts Art 

Works Grant due July 24, 2014 provides 

funding for a variety of arts programs 

focused on the areas of creation, 

engagement, learning, and livability.  

Grants range from $10,000-100,000 and 

can be for up to two years.         

 

Sabbatical Funding 

National Endowment for the Humanities 

Fellowships  provide $4,200 per month to 

fund full time work in the Humanities for 

six to twelve months.  Proposals are due 

May 1.   

 

Funding for Science Equipment 

The National Science Foundation Earth 

Sciences: Instrumentation and Facilities 

program provides grants up to $1,000,000 

for equipment for use in research in the 

earth sciences.  Due third Monday in 

July.   
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SUBMIT YOUR FEEDBACK 

What would you like to see in future newsletters? 

The Grant Development Report is meant to apprise faculty and staff 

of grant seeking activity taking place on campus as well as current 

funding opportunities.  If you would like to discuss any of these 

opportunities or other funding interests or share suggestions for 

future newsletters, please contact Sarah Ryan at x. 3019 or 

sarah.ryan@snc.edu.   

 

 

By the numbers:  

$101,565 
Grant dollars SNC 

was awarded in 

April.     

By the numbers: 

30 
 Grants submitted by SNC 

faculty and staff through the 

Office of Grant Development 

in 2013.  Here’s hoping 2014 

is even more successful!    

Compliance Corner: 
St. Norbert College’s Institutional Review Board (IRB) is a 

committee that has been formally designated to approve, 

monitor, and review biomedical and behavioral research 

involving humans.  This includes research conducted by 

faculty as well as students.  Their primary goal is to protect 

human subjects from physical or psychological harm.  Any 

faculty, staff or student conducting research involving 

human subjects or private information obtained about 

individuals must apply for IRB approval although some 

research may be exempt from review and other research 

posing minimal risk may be subject to expedited review.  

Ray Zurawski is chair of SNC’s IRB board.  

Have questions?  Ask Grant Development!   

https://www.snc.edu/academics/faculty/rebecca.mckean.html
http://www.amphilsoc.org/grants/franklin
http://www.snc.edu/academics/faculty/karen.park.html
http://www.louisville-institute.org/grants/programs/sgfrdetail.aspx
http://www.snc.edu/academics/faculty/stephen.rupsch.html
http://ggbcf.org/ggbcf/Grants/FundsforGreaterGreenBayGrants/tabid/73/Default.aspx
http://ggbcf.org/ggbcf/Grants/FundsforGreaterGreenBayGrants/tabid/73/Default.aspx
http://www.snc.edu/academics/faculty/shan.bryan-hanson.html
http://www.neh.gov/grants/preservation/preservation-assistance-grants-smaller-institutions
http://www.neh.gov/grants/preservation/preservation-assistance-grants-smaller-institutions
http://ggbcf.org/ggbcf/Grants/FundsforGreaterGreenBayGrants/tabid/73/Default.aspx
http://ggbcf.org/ggbcf/Grants/FundsforGreaterGreenBayGrants/tabid/73/Default.aspx
http://nea.gov/grants/apply/GAP13/PresentingAW.html
http://nea.gov/grants/apply/GAP13/PresentingAW.html
http://www.neh.gov/grants/research/fellowships
http://www.neh.gov/grants/research/fellowships
http://www.nsf.gov/pubs/2011/nsf11544/nsf11544.pdf
http://www.nsf.gov/pubs/2011/nsf11544/nsf11544.pdf
mailto:sarah.ryan@snc.edu

